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The Mayor and City Council shall hear a presentation regarding the North Santa Cruz Wash project.
Discussion only.

This presentation will discuss the current status of the North Santa Cruz Wash project, compliance with the
2014 development agreement, and the complications caused by new hydrologic data.

This item will be presented by Public Works Director/City Engineer William P. Fay.

Staff recommends that the Mayor and City Council hear the presentation regarding the North Santa Cruz
Wash project.

File #: PRES 17-03, Version: 1

City of Maricopa Printed on 4/11/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

